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To:  Dr. Jennifer Norrell & Board of Education 

From:  Lisa Morales 

Date:  November 4, 2024 

RE:  Acceptance of Donation     

I respectfully request that the Board of Education accept the donation of Bubbl’r can beverages for East 

Aurora High School staff.  

A letter of acknowledgement can be sent to the following individual: 

Hannah Zanow 

Media and Event Coordinator 

Wis-Pak Brands 

P: 608.509.6096 

 

 


